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Curriculum and Technology Committee 

Minutes of Tuesday, January 8, 2019 
 
The Curriculum and Technology Committee of the Hustisford School District Board of Education met on Tuesday, 
January 8, 2019, at 5:00 p.m., in the office conference room at Hustisford High School, 845 South Lake Street, 
Hustisford,  
WI 53034 
 
Present: Barb May, Chair; Jay Behnke, member; Fred Miller, Director of Technology, and Heather Cramer, 
Superintendent 
 

New Business:  

 Update from Fred Miller-Director of Technology –Mr. Miller updated the committee on the various work being done 

in regards to technology across the district.  He updated the committee on the installation of classroom computers 

at JHE that were received from Moraine Park Technical College. He also updated the committee on the server 

update.  He updated the committee on the technology grant that the District received and the training being done 

with teachers.  Finally, he updated the committee on the technology planning team that has started in the District 

with staff members and the progress that the team is making. 

 Spanish Request—Mrs. Cramer updated the committee on a request from Ms. Anglemyer to look at replacing the 

Spanish textbooks out of cycle.  Due to the updates for this year already being completed, Mrs. Cramer is allowing 

her to explore updates and provide pricing quotes. 

 Staffing 2019-2020—Mrs. Cramer updated the committee on staffing needs for the 2019-2020 school year.  She 
provided preliminary numbers to the committee as well as an update on scheduling. 

 
 

 

 


